of this, Duccommon Rd to East River Run, are sinking. Betsy also contacted Towns Association regarding Website and businesses advertising on it. They promote having a website but advocate not to put on individual events, only links to their websites. They commented that being on Facebook is up to individual towns. Jack Zupan reported that Chippewa Avenue is getting bad with holes in road. Betsy shared that Town of Wilson's chairman told her that our town is welcome to any wood on Sheepcamp. Talked about sapper on Sheepcamp Rd. Steve Henderson inquired about the roadbans. Board members discussed the purchase of a road sign to recognize Joe Flater's title in the Fishing Hall of Fame in Hayward. Talked about where to place it, decsion in front of Town Hall facing the road.

\*Richard Brand signed off\*

- 7. Betsy Patterson made motion to review and pay monthly bills. Seconded by Steve Henderson. All approved and motion carried.
- 8. Steve Henderson made motion to adjourn meeting. Seconded by Betsy Patterson. All approved and motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:10 PM.

Next meeting on April 3, 2017 after Caucus.

Respectfully submitted,

Deb Klund, Clerk